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February 10, 2008

Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429

Re: Confidentiality Request
DT 08-146 segTEL Request for Arbitration with PSNH

Dear Ms. Howland:

Attached is an addendum to segTEL, Inc.’s original filing in this docket. Enclosed are
seven copies of Appendix 2, segTEL’s application for pole attachments SUNP
NewLondon-A001, and of Appendix 3, segTEL’s application for pole attachments
SIJNP-NewLondon-A002.

segTEL requests confidential treatment of both documents pursuant to RSA 3 78:43.
Specifically, the information contained herein is not general public knowledge or
published elsewhere; segTEL has taken measures to prevent the dissemination of the
information during the ordinary course of business; and the information pertains to the
provision of competitive services and/or sets forth confidential engineering and
commercial information.

Accordingly, segTEL requests that Appendix 2 and Appendix 3 be granted confidential
treatment.

Sincerely,

Kath Muliholand
Director of Operations

ieglEL. Inc-PO Boa 610- (ebonon. flU 03766
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